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October 5, 2023  

  

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

  

We are excited to once again have Ogies Gourmet Perogies as our major school-wide fundraiser! Ogies offers a delicious variety of 10 

gourmet perogies, Deep Dish Pizzas, Cabbage Rolls, Chicken Fingers and Dry Garlic Ribs.    

  

Our school will realize a profit of $7 for every case of food sold.  The money raised goes directly to support a variety of student programs and 

activities such as buses for school trips, guest speakers, anti-bullying presentations, etc.  It pays for referees and tournament fees for school 

sports, allows us to provide for additional resources for our programs and classrooms throughout the year, as well as helping to fund a portion 

of our Breakfast & Lunch Programs. 

  

Rewarding our hard working sellers, we will have a Class Pizza Party for the schools’ top selling homeroom/advisor. The top selling student 

will receive a $50 Sputtergotch Gift Certificate, and any student who brings in an order will qualify for a draw of 2 tickets to Cinema Twin 

Theatre (we will have 3 different draws for this prize).  

  

The fundraiser will run until Tuesday, October 17th at which time we need the order forms, accompanied with the payment, returned to the 

school.  We ask that you check that the orders sold match the dollars you have collected before sending to the school.  Please make all 

cheques payable to Fairview School.   

  

Attached are 2 copies of the order form.  Please send one form back to the school with the payment, and keep the other copy for your records.  

 

**ANTICIPATED DATE OF DELIVERY IS THURSDAY NOVEMBER 2nd** 

  

Please contact Mrs. McKenna at the school office if you have any questions.  

 In another year of continued cut-backs to our school budget, we are truly appreciative of your support of this fundraiser and we thank you in 

advance for your orders!   

The Staff of Fairview School  
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